
               St. Joseph’s Catholic Cemetery Second Collection 

On Sunday, May 31st we will take up a collection in order to honor our de-

ceased loved ones buried in our Parish cemetery. We should also direct our 

attention to our outstanding property. It is through the work of the board 

members that it is maintained so beautifully. The funding will continue to 

provide funds for improving and maintaining the cemetery. Also, keep in 

mind that donations may be given at any time of the year. Please be gener-

ous in supporting St. Joseph’s Cemetery. 

Your Cemetery Board, 

Ed Fisher 

Mike Roth 

Steve White 

 

  


